
 
2024-2025 CSI-LP Parent Notification Letter 

November 22, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
I hope the school year is

oti



 
●​ Monitor your child’s homework, classwork, and effort as reported by their teacher(s). 
●​ Keep track of our website and social media sites: @mlkjrms on Instagram and via the school website at 

https://www.cmsk12.org/martinlutherkingjrms  
●​ Volunteer or attend publicized events. All events are posted on our website and social media. 
●​ Join the MLK School Improvement Team to stay informed. 

 
Additionally, listed below are a few resources available to help:  

●​ K-12 standards in �圀䠀

/martinlutherkingjrms
http://www.ncpublicschools.org/curriculum/
http://www.ncpublicschools.org/accountability/
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/data-reports/school-report-cards

